
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

After the Burwell residential trip at the end of Year 6, we would like to present the Year 6 

children with a disc containing photographs of the visit. 

 

Safety of pupils at Northwick Park is a priority.   Therefore, whilst we appreciate the children 

would like to share their photographic memories with others, please be aware that publishing the 

photographs on social networking sites, such as ‘Facebook’ is an infringement on personal 

privacy and will not be tolerated. 

 

Please return the slip below to enable your child’s photographs to be incorporated in this disc and 

agreeing to not publishing any part of it onto the internet. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Facebook           Please complete and return to school 

 

 

Child’s Name: ....................................................................   Class: ....................................... 

 

I give permission for photographs of my child to be included in the Burwell 

leavers disc.           

 

I confirm that photographs on the disc will not be published on any social   

networking site, such as ‘Facebook’.  

      
 

 
Signed:  ................................................................. Parent/Guardian. 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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